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Don’t forget you can check our website http://www.mottram.tameside.sch.uk/ 

You can also follow us on Twitter -  https://twitter.com/MottramCofE 

Mrs Scattergood 

 

 

  

I am so proud to announce that we have been accredited with the AcSeed Award.  

This award is acknowledgement that Mottram values how important it is to 

nurture the mental health of young people. This is a whole school approach and is 

recognition for our work that we undertake with issues regarding mental health 

and wellbeing across all ages.  We are only the third primary school in Greater 

Manchester to have achieved this status! At Mottram we recognise that young 

people flourish and reach their life potential when all barriers to school life are 

recognised and supported to enable them to function at their best both in school 

and at home. We recognise the importance of positive wellbeing for all our staff 

and students.  If you would like to find out more about the AcSeed Award you can 

at the following link http://www.acseed.org/ 

Well done to all the staff and students. 
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